
P-04-564 Restoration of Inpatient Beds, Minor Injuries Cover and X-Ray Unit 

to the Ffestiniog Memorial Hospital – Correspondence from the Petitioner to 

the Committee, 06.12.16 

Dear Kayleigh, 

Can I ask you to draw the Petitions Committee's attention to the letters sent by Dr 

Kate Chamberlain to Mr Tom Brooks and myself (see attachments) and for them to 

consider seeking her opinion or to request a copy of the conclusions of her 

investigation into the standard of healthcare in the Welsh Uplands. 

Perhaps they might also consider referring such issues to the National Assembly’s 

Health, Social Care and Sport Committee, to ascertain if the Welsh Uplands 

healthcare failings are unique or symptomatic of wider problems in delivering 

healthcare in rural Wales.  

They might also wish to consider the reply by Dr Evan Moore, Executive Medical 

Director of BCUHB, to concerns raised recently on our behalf by the Chief Officer of 

the CHC in North Wales and, in particular, to the disingenuous content of the 

second paragraph of his letter. He should know perfectly well that the 80+ year old 

'client' to whom he refers has been corresponding directly with the health board for 

many months (copies of her letters and the Board's unsatisfactory responses are 

readily available) with regard the way her 50+ year old disabled daughter's has been 

treated and for the Medical Director not to be aware of such correspondence, or to 

make an excuse of 'proper procedure', is surprising to say the least. 

With sincere thanks, 

Geraint. 

 



 



 


